NOTES OF SHORT MAT COMMITTEE MEETING 23RD. FEBRUARY 2012

PRESENT.   John Pavitt, Brian Giles, Connie Newman, Margaret Wilmot, Eddie Wilmot.

APOLOGIES.    Debbie Constable.

NOTES OF LAST MEETING.  Agreed.

MATTERS ARISING.   Debbie left a message asking if anything was being done about buying new cups/ trophies.  John had priced up some at about £45.00. Each. Other providers need to be explored; one is needed for ladies’ singles and one for men. ACTION  Debbie/Connie to take to the Main Committee requesting the use of bonus ball money for this.  ACTION  John and Eddie to explore other providers and price up cups/trophies.
FINALS DAY  Debbie also asked if bonus ball money could be used to provide refreshments for players and supporters on this day.  ACTION  Debbie/Connie to take to Main Committee.

Finals Day is on the 25th.March and it was agreed that two games could be played in the morning with a break for refreshments and two in the afternoon.  The ladies’ singles will start at 10am and the men’s singles at 11.15am.  Connie will mark the ladies’ singles and Debbie the men’s.
Club pairs will start at 2pm. and club singles at 3.30pm.  If possible Brian will mark these matches, if not another committee member.

SUMMER SHORT MAT SESSIONS. 

These will start on the 3rd. May.  There will be two sessions from 10am-11.30am. and 11.30am-1pm. Cost will be £1.50. per session.  People will only be able to book two weeks in advance.  Flyer will go up on the 5th. 
March.   ACTION   Brian will do the flyer.
INSTALLATION OF TELEVISION

Margaret fed back to the meeting the e- mail received from John Welton in response to the letter she sent to the main committee.  There were some mixed responses to the e- mail but it was decided that as he had re-assured us on the health and safety issues we would let the matter rest.

PROPOSED BREAK AT GUNTON HALL.

There has been a poor response to the flyer regarding a possible break at Gunton Hall, which we feel may be due to the cost.  This should reduce quite substantially if we get sufficient numbers. The matter will be brought up at the short mat a.g.m.

A.O.B.

John showed us two jacks which he had arranged to be refurbished at a cost of £15.00 each from bonus ball money.  Brian will bring in four more that he has, as they appear to be good value for money.

We discussed whether the week of league games cancelled because of the snow should be played at the end of the season.  It was decided that unless particular teams would be at a disadvantage because of the closeness of the scores we would not play them. 

NEXT MEETING
March 22nd.  11am.

